

## 01 March 2019

documents.

Email:
Re: Official Information Act
Dear
I am responding on behalf of Hauora Tairāwhiti (Tairāwhiti DHB) to your OIA Request of 28 February 2019 regarding climate change.
Our response to your request:
Copies of all reports, memos, discussion papers, advice, plans, or policies created by your DHB (including by contractors) since 1 January 2017 concerning climate change.
Hauora Tairāwhiti does not have any papers on climate change.

If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Climate change may be referred to in other papers such as our work on the reduction of the use of plastic, however it is not a substantial part of those

Please note this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Hauora Tairāwhiti DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be redacted from any responses published.

If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy to consider this.



Ngā mihi,

Briar Hunter Communications Advisor Hauora Tairāwhiti